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Dear Friend of Music: 
 
Greetings! Here at Bremerton Symphony Association we are busy planning our “Brunch with Bach” 
event, to be held on January 27, 2018. This fundraiser benefits our Youth Symphony program and 
scholarship fund.  
 
Our “Brunch with Bach” event will include a silent auction, a raffle, 50-50 drawing, and a gift card wall. 
We ask you, as a generous supporter and member of our community, to donate an auction item for one 
or more of these activities. We ask that tangible items be valued at $35 and up, and gift cards of any 
value are appreciated and welcomed.  
 
We are excited to share that we currently have nearly 100 students participating in our three 
ensembles! To continue these exceptional programs we need your help. Our goal this year is to raise 
$25,000 supporting our Youth Symphony program, of which $10,000 will be earmarked especially for 
scholarships, to allow low-income local youth to participate in music education and performance. This 
year we awarded 15 full and partial scholarships already, for a total of nearly $5,000! As one of our 
Youth Symphony parents recently shared, "My son came home last night, having spent more than three 
hours of his precious free time playing music with Bremerton Youth Symphony. He said 'I want to be a 
professional musician, I love it so much.' It’s so gratifying to have found the thing your kid is interested 
in and excels at and to be able to afford these opportunities." 
 
Please consider what you can do to support our students, the next generation of musicians! Complete 
the enclosed procurement form and mail it to our office at PO Box 996, Bremerton, WA 98337 by 
January 16, 2018. If you need someone to pick up your item donation, please call the office at (360) 373-
1722. Your donations to this event may be tax deductible – please consult your tax preparer for details.  
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request, and for supporting music education in our community.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Anna James Miller 
Executive Director  
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Auction Item Donation – Due Jan. 16 

 

   Brunch with Bach 
 

 
Business or Individual Name: __________________________________________________ 
 
Address: ____________________________________________________________________ 
 
City/State/Zip: _______________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone: ____________________________         E-mail: ______________________________ 
 

Item Name: _________________________________________________________________ 

 

Fair Market Value: $___________    ☐ Tangible Item   OR   ☐ Gift Certificate   

Item Description: ____________________________________________________________ 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Restrictions or Expiration Date: ________________________________________________ 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
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